COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

19th January, 1937.

Dear Sirs, ‘

M, I have to inform you that in gll cases the approved
plans should be'ipeturned to this Office with the First Entry
Report, and I shall be glad if you will forward the approved plans
for the se8. "HoRMY GORTHON" (F.E. Report No. 4857) by return of
post.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
sSecretary.

The Surveyors,
0S10.
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